
 
 

 
 
 
 
Facilities Notice 
 
 
Title:  Lansdowne Residences – Lansdowne Light Replacement Project 
 
 
Location:  Helmcken, Lansdowne Residence No.1 and Carroll Hall Residences 
 
 
Description: Facilities Management and Belltech Systems are performing a lighting 

replacement project in Lansdowne Residences (Helmcken, Lansdowne 
Residence No.1 and Carroll Hall).  Ceiling fixtures are being replaced 
throughout the buildings and illuminated exit signs are being replaced 
with the new standard running man exit signs. Power disruptions may 
occur throughout the duration of this project. 

 
 
Time frame:  Hours of work | 7:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
  
 Helmcken Hall | August 3rd – August 4th 
  
 Helmcken Hall & Lansdowne Residence No.1 | August 8th – August 11th  
  
 Lansdowne Residence No.1 and Carroll Hall | August 14th – August 18th  
 
 
Facilities Management contact:  Kim Frechette, Project Manager 
 
 
Email address:  kfrechette@uvic.ca  
 
 
Phone:  250-721-7806 
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